
  
 
 

Don’t Let Your Child Miss Out! 
 

Glendale Unified School District Healthy Start Program 
Health Insurance Outreach Program 

 
Healthy students attend school and are better able to learn! 

 
Keeping students healthy is a priority of the Healthy Start program.  It leads to better learning in 
school and more productive lives. If you don’t have health insurance you may be eligible for a health 
insurance program.  The Glendale Unified School District Healthy Start program has staff available 
to inform you about available health care programs and assist you with enrollment. 
 
Why is Health Care Coverage Important? 
Health care coverage allows children to have a medical home and receive consistent preventive 
vision care, dental care and health care.  Mental health services and emergency room care are 
available at low cost.  This means healthier children and lower medical bills. 
 
Who is Eligible? 
Most children are eligible depending on their age, family income and family size.  There are 
programs available for children who were born outside the United States and do not have legal 
status. 
 

Free and Low-Cost Health Care Programs: 
Students May Be Eligible For: 

 
Medi-Cal      California Children’s Services Programs (CCS) 
Healthy Families     Healthy Kids/First Five LA 
California Kids     Other Public and Private Agencies 
Kaiser Permanente for Kids 
 
Dependent children of part-time GUSD employees may also be eligible. 
 
What services are covered? 
Medical Services     Vision Care 
Dental Care      Mental Health Services 
Physical Examinations    Hospital Care 
Immunizations     School and Sports Physicals 

 
 

Services vary depending upon the program. 
 

How Can I Enroll? 
To find out which programs are best for your children or to receive help with enrollment, call the 
Healthy Start Family Resource Center at 818/241-3111 x 308. 
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